
Remember to Always… 
 

1. Be Responsible 
2. Be Respectful 
3. Be Ready 

 

And to NEVER… 
 

Bully or Cyber-Bully 
 
 
 

And if you do, in addition to receiving support services… 
Consequences WILL include: 
1. Meeting with the Principal. 
2. Calling your Parents and/or Parent conference. 

 

Other Consequences COULD include: 
1. Loss of school privileges. 
2. Transfer to another classroom or bus. 
3. Exclusion from school-sponsored activities. 
4. Suspension. 
5. Expulsion. 
6. Referral to law enforcement officials (Police). 

 
 

And if you feel that you are being bullied… 
Report it immediately to a teacher or staff member. 
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